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Asian Women at Work Funding Sources  
 
Asian Women at Work have no ongoing funding source, and have been funded by a 
wide range of organisations in each financial year, including State, Federal and local 
government, religious and private foundations, local clubs, unions and individuals.   
 
This financial year our funding sources have been -  
 
Large Grants – above $100,000  
Department of Immigration and Multicultural Affairs 
NSW Department of Community Services 
 
Medium range Grants  
Trust Foundation, Estate of Eric Norman Sweet  
Uniting Church 2% for Development Fund  
Mounties Club  
Burwood RSL Club  
 
Small Grants - $5000 or less   
Australian Ethical Investment Trust  
TCFUA  
LHMU 
AMWU 
Kogarah Council  
Hurstville Council  
SEARCH Foundation  
Individuals   
 
This work of the Action Group being briefed and making submissions to the Award 
Modernisation process and the Fair Work Bill inquiry has been funded by the grants from 
the Trust Foundation and the Australian Ethical Investment Trust.   
 
We have only ever had one grant that was specifically for a project around employment 
rights for workers, which was a $55,000 grant from the NSW Office for Women in 2006-
2007.  



 
Further Submissions 
 
We would also like the Senators to note the submissions made by other organisations in 
support of our Asian Women at Work submission.   
 
These include -  
 
Bankstown Area Multicultural Network Inc  
Oxfam Australia  
Women's Electoral Lobby  
University of NSW Industrial Relations Research Centre  
FairWear  
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